
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Community Development Advisory Committee will hold a public 

hearing on Thursday, September 27, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. in Meeting Room A of the Council Bluffs 

Public Library, 400 Willow Avenue, Council Bluffs, Iowa, to solicit and receive testimony on 

the B-2019 Consolidated Plan, Annual Action Plan and housing and community development 

needs.  All interested persons are invited to attend and present testimony.  Any questions or 

anyone requiring reasonable accommodations to attend this meeting should be directed, at least 

48 hours in advance to Courtney Harter, Community Development Department, 209 Pearl Street, 

Council Bluffs, Iowa 51503; phone (712) 328-4629 or email charter@councilbluffs-ia.gov.  

 

 

Courtney Harter, Project Coordinator 

Community Development Department 
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